
     Air Quality               Building Inspection               Development Services              Engineering 
 
 Planning            Secondary Roads              Utilities             Weed Commission            Weatherization 

                 
August 11, 2017   
 
To:  Local Residents & Interested Parties 
 
From:   Polk County Public Works Department 
 
Re:       Update concerning the Closure of NW Beaver Drive as part of the  

NW 66 Avenue/Kempton Bridge Reconstruction Project. 
 

**UPDATE** 
Please be aware that a previous notice incorrectly noted that the closure of NW Beaver Drive between 
Merle Hay Road and the intersection of NW 66th Avenue, which is currently closed, would be in-place 
until July 31st.   
 
This phase of the project is expected to take approximately 11 weeks to complete, so it is currently 
anticipated that NW Beaver Dr. will re-open in Mid-September.   The posted detour will be in place 
throughout this period using Merle Hay Road, NW 62nd Avenue, and NW Beaver Drive south of the NW 
66th Ave. intersection.  We apologize for any confusion the previous notice may have caused.   
 

 
If you have questions or comments concerning this project, please contact: 
Polk County Public Works 
5885 N.E. 14th Street  
Des Moines, IA 50313  
(515) 286-3705  
Email: publicworks@polkcountyiowa.gov  Or go to  www.Kemptonbridge.com   
If residents wish to receive project schedule updates via email as they are developed, submit your email 
address and contact info to us at publicworks@polkcountyiowa.gov      
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